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A message from the Lieutenant Governor

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone to 
Greenville for the Southeastern Association of Area Agencies 
on Aging's Annual Conference.

One of my greatest responsibilities and privileges as 
Lieutenant Governor is being able to advocate on behalf of the 
nearly one million seniors who call South Carolina home.

As great minds from across the Southeast gather this week, it 
is my hope that the experiences and visions shared will benefit 
the seniors, people with disabilities, caregivers, family 
members, and staff in each of our respective states.

Thank you for your dedication and your passion. By working 
together, we can all make a positive difference in the lives of 
others.


